
 

Ref: VU/ 2019-20/March/005        Date: 17 March 2020 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
As all are aware of the current situation with regard to spread of Coronavirus in 

Pune, it is important for Vishwakarma University to take all necessary precautions 
for the well-being and good health of all students. Hence, as per the Govt of 

Maharashtra instructions, the academic activities in the University are closed. 

However, to avoid academic loss of the students, University is taking some 
measures during this period with the help of advanced technology. 

 
The students will be kept engaged through online activities conducted by 

respective faculty members. These online activities include teaching-learning using 
different modes, assignments, tutorials, quizes, sharing of learning material, 

project based tasks etc. 
 

Further the faculty members have also created virtual classrooms and are also 
using Vishwakarma online platform for the same. They are also ready for any 

further guidance to the students through online mode.  
 

It is a kind request to the parents to make sure that their ward has registered for 
all the respective courses through online learning platforms and is in continuous 

online contact with the respective teachers. Your cooperation in this regard will be 

highly appreciated. Please be assured that the 
University will continue to take all measures from time to time in the best interest 

of the students. 
 

This is for your kind information and necessary action at your end. 
 

Thanking you 

 

 
 

Sd/- 
Registrar 

Vishwakarma University, 
Pune 


